
PJM Generation Manager, 

 

Rockford Generation, LLC would like to request a withdrawal of the previously approved 6/1/26 

deactivation of the three Rockford units below. In addition, we would like to request a new deactivation 

for these same units, effective June 1, 2027, as described below: 

 

In accordance the PJM Open Access Transmission Tariff (“OATT”) and PJM Manual 14D, Rockford 

Generation, LLC hereby submits a request for deactivation of the units detailed below, effective June 1, 

2027. 

 

Unit Capacity Resource Name Capacity Resource ID 

11 ROCKFORD CT 11 86262101 

12 ROCKFORD CT 12 86262102 

21 ROCKFORD CT 21 86262103 

 

Rockford will also be submitting a Must Offer Exception Request with the PJM Market Monitoring Unit 

for the 2027/2028 BRA. 

 

If you have any questions or require additional information, please contact Nathan Dixon, at 347-839-

1408. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Nathan Dixon 

Vice President 

Rockford Generation, LLC 
 

 


